

ARNDELL ANGLICAN COLLEGE

Wolseley Road, Oakville, NSW Postal Address: PO Box 4063, Pitt Town NSW 2756

Telephone (02) 4572 3633 Facsimile (02) 4572 3849

Email: enquiries@arndell.nsw.edu.au

30 January 2012

Arndell Anglican College Junior School

Advice to Parents / Guardians: Tuesday January 31st 2012

Dear Parents / Guardians,

All returning students, **Year 1 to Year 6**, are to meet in the **Basketball Hard-Court Area** for 8:45am on Tuesday January 31st. Students should gather in their Stages (2012) under the supervision of their Stage Teachers.

Class Teachers will then allocate students to their Classes for 2012, with reference to the Class Rolls (2012)

As previously advised, all Class Rolls (Year 1 -Year 6) will be accessible at the front of all Junior School Classrooms on Tuesday morning.

In 2012, the Junior School's Learning Program will begin at 8:45am and conclude at 3:05pm.

Please also be kindly aware, that there will be some internal adjustments to the Junior School Timetable in 2012; this being to enable a very positive synchronization of the Arndell Anglican College Timetable, K-12.

Rev Keith Peterson

Head of Junior School